
 
 
Everyone should have received claim emails for the new Alabama.edu in their personal email account. If you 
haven’t received the email, make sure to check out the Update Personal Email document to make sure you have 
your personal email updated in the system. The email will have a subject of “Activate Your Alabama.edu Account” 
and come from noreply@rapididentity.com. This Alabama.edu account will be your login credentials for all of your 
resources in the future. If you have not received a claim email or if you need assistance claiming your account, 
please send an email to help@cacc.edu


